
 
 
 
 

 

June 18, 2013 
 

PRODUCT MATURITY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Dear CTI Customer, 
 
CTI is announcing the maturity of the 2515 100-Watt AC Power Supply. 
 
This product is a 1990’s design and contains many parts which have been discontinued.  The functions and 
features of this product have been directly replaced by the new 2515-A 100-Watt AC Power Supply with 
Redundancy Support.  In addition to supporting Redundancy Operation in 2500-R11-A bases, the 2515-A 
includes: 
 

 New flyback design with fewer components for better long-term reliability 

 Higher efficiency for reduced energy consumption and cooler operating temperature 
 
Maturity of the 2515 is effective immediately and new 2515-A units will be available from stock beginning 
July 15, 2013. 
 
If you have questions about this maturity announcement, please contact CTI or your CTI Preferred 
Automation Partner. 
  
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Robert Peck 
Senior Vice President 
Control Technology Inc. 
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